
From: Jia Liu
To: Yvonne Dupont
Subject: FW: Neighbor comments on 311 Hawthorne Ave -- 2/1/2023.
Date: Wednesday, February 01, 2023 7:13:44 AM

HI Yvonne,
 
Can you please post the comment below for SC22-0025 scheduled for the DRC meeting tonight.
 
Jia Liu, AICP
Associate Planner
City of Los Altos
650-947-2696
 
For more timely responses to general email inquiries, please email planning@losaltosca.gov and the
Planner of the Day will respond.
 

From: Thomas Sartor <tfsartor@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2023 5:54 PM
To: Jia Liu <jliu@losaltosca.gov>
Subject: Neighbor comments on 311 Hawthorne Ave -- 2/1/2023.
 
Dear Mr. Liu,
 
I have had good interaction with Aaron and TJHomes.   The modification of the corner
of the fencing was responsive to my concern for sight line when backing out of my
driveway.
 
I also have a concern about the large tree #1 which is being protected.   Please have
the arborist examine closely the juncture of the top 50' of the tree with the lower part. 
 The top of the tree was originally twin trunks from that point.    One trunk broke off a
few years ago.   The remaining one may still be weak.   Removal of top should be
done if that is determined.
 
The privacy of my house does not seem to be affected by their second floor with the
large setback of their backyard.
 
It will be good to have neighbors again.
 
Regards,
Tom Sartor
319 Hawthorne Ave.
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